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The New York Faculty Affairs Committee met on 2/25/08.  The majority of the meeting was spent reviewing and revising two sections of the Faculty Handbook draft (Part I, sections on Institutional Integrity & Philosophical Position) that were rewritten by Bernie Newman.  Our revisions of these two sections will be submitted to the handbook committee.

Other topics discussed included a 2/12/08 article in the New York Times that covered the issue of intellectual property and Harvard University’s plans to publish faculty work online.  Our committee feels that our new faculty handbook should include provisions in the event that Pace proposes a similar plan.  


The committee also briefly discussed the question of faculty evaluation procedures and the general consensus was that this issue should also be covered in the handbook.


Finally, some committee members raised concerns about the adjunct union with respect to the severe impact the union’s decisions could have on our university (i.e. in the event of a major strike).  It was suggested that the full-time faculty should have representation at the labor negotiations with this union and be better informed of the union’s activities.  Our committee will meet on 3/3/08 with the Executive Board of the New York Faculty Council to discuss our concerns regarding the union.

